
Dear Mr. Gough: 

Good morning! I appreciate the USCG response to our letter of March 18, 2014 

on the subject of reference, and your availability to assist us in our 

planning and coordination efforts.  I am referring your message to our 

Mitigation Plan Consultant, Mr. Jose A. Bravo, to help us better define the 

information that we will need from the USCG to be included in our Mitigation 

Plan given the various type of plans and capabilities of the USCG, and 

perhaps coordinate a telephone conference to better define the areas of 

assistance. 

Yours truly, 

Luis R. Rodriguez 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Wade.W.Gough2@uscg.mil [mailto:Wade.W.Gough2@uscg.mil] 

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2014 9:43 AM 

To: planificacion@caborojopr.net 

Cc: Toledo, Margarita; Kehlenbach, LuAnn J LCDR; Cruz, Daniel LCDR; Sutter, 

Lisa F CIV; Torres, Ismael CIV 

Subject: Your letter of March 18, 2014 Re: Revisions to the Multi-Hazard 

Pre-Disaster Mitigation Plan for the Municipality of Cabo Rojo 

 

Mr. Rodriguez (Director of Planning, Cabo Rojo), 

 

    Good morning sir, I was just given a letter dated march 18 from Major 

Roberto Ramirez Kurtz to Capt Drew Pearson (US Coast Guard) regarding the 

revisions to your multi-hazard pre-disaster mitigation plan for the 

Municipality of Cabo Rojo.  I'm not sure if anyone has contacted your 

office, given that the invite was to participate in public meetings at the 

beginning of the month, but I wanted to follow up to see if there is 

anything that the planning staff here at Coast Guard Sector San Juan can do 

to assist you in your efforts.  We have an Area Contingency Plan for the 

region (PR & USVI) that addresses oil and hazardous materials releases, we 

have port security plans, port recovery plans, search and rescue policy, and 

so on.  Please let me know if you would like to talk more about coordination 

for emergency preparedness in the Municipality of Cabo Rojo. 

 

v/r, 

Wade W Gough, CEM 

Port Security Specialist 

Contingency Planning & Force Readiness Staff 

US Coast Guard, Sector San Juan 


